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. WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH
:%: ALL OF OUR RESIDENTS A

HAPPY NEW YEAR. WE ARE

LOOKING FORWARD TO

W Wt
A 2025 AND ALL THAT IT WILL g
% BRING. CHEERS TO A

HEALTHY AND PROSPEROUS

YEAR FOR YOU AND YOUR %
FAMILIES.
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COMMUNITY REMINDERS

e WE HAVE COMPLIMENTARY SALT AVAILABLE BETWEEN THE FRONT DOORS OF THE LEASING
OFFICE. PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN CONTAINER!

e PET OWNERS MUST CLEAN UP AND DISPOSE OF ALL PET WASTE IMMEDIATELY USING THE
DOG WASTE STATIONS LOCATED THROUGHOUT THE COMMUNITY; PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE
BAGS IN BREEZEWAYS OR BY FRONT DOORS.

e PLACE ALL BAGGED TRASH IN THE COMPACTOR AND BREAK DOWN BOXES; CONTACT THE
LEASING OFFICE IF THE COMPACTOR IS JAMMED!
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JOIN US AT THE CLUBHOUSE FOR A COZY
WINTER HAPPY HOUR FEATURING DRINKS
AND APPETIZERS, ALONG WITH A CHANCE

TO MINGLE WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS.
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!
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Friends make the best neighbors!
Refer a friend to Liberty Grand and you will receive a rent credit after they
move in.
**Certain restrictions apply**
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EXPERIENGE THE THRILL OF 1/2,1/4,1/9, 1/14, 1/16, 1/25

SKIING, SNOWBOARDING, OR
TUBING ON 23 DIVERSE HILLS
SUITED FOR ALL SKILL LEVELS. JUST
A SHORT 45-MINUTE DRIVE AWAY!




